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Galena Park ISD Recognized Two Wind Ensembles at November Board Meeting

Houston, TX: Galena Park ISD recognized the Galena Park High School and North Shore Middle 
School Wind Ensembles for being selected by the Foundation for Music Education as Commended 
Winners in the 2022 Mark of Excellence National Wind Band Honors Project. The Mark of 
Excellence is a national music competition that recognizes musical ensembles for high standards 
in performance. This year, 376 of the finest musical ensembles throughout 39 states entered the 
competition. These young performers represent the very highest level of achievement.

Congratulations to each of them!
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Pictured: Superintendent of Schools, Dr. John Moore; GPISD Board Trustee, Ramon Garza; Galena Park High School Band Director, KC Christensen; 
Galena Park High School Principal, Dr. Kimberly Martin; and students who represented the Galena Park High School Wind Ensemble
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Pictured: GPISD Board Trustee, Ramon Garza; North Shore Middle School Principal, Dr. Christopher Eckford; Superintendent of Schools, Dr. John 
Moore; North Shore Middle School Band Director, Danny Rubio; Assistant Band Director, Jorge Gutierrez; Cobb Sixth Grade Campus Head Band 
Director, Felicia Rubio; North Shore Senior High School: Band Director, Shane Goforth and Percussion Director, Jay Davis; North Shore 9th Grade

Center Principal, David Pierson; and students who represented the North Shore Middle School Wind Ensemble


